
PUBLIC NOTICE ITEMS: 11/7/17 

Of.ice of 

INDIAN RIVER COUNTY 
ATTORNEY 

Dylan Reingold, County Attorney 
William K. DeBraal, Deputy County Attorney 
Kate Pingolt Cotner, Assistant County Attorney 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Board of County Commissioners 

FROM: Dylan Reingold - County Attorney ~ 
October 25, 2017 DATE: 

RE: Public Notice of Public Hearing Scheduled for November 14, 2017 to 
Consider Amending Section 201.07 of Part I of Chapter 201 of the 
Code of Indian River County with regard to Equivalent Residential 
Units 

The Board of County Commissioners will hold a Public Hearing on Tuesday, 
November 14, 2017 at 9:05 a.m., or as soon thereafter as the matter may be heard, 
to consider adoption of a proposed ordinance entitled: 

AN ORDINANCE OF THE BOARD OF COUNTY 
COMMISSIONERS OF INDIAN RIVER COUNTY, FLORIDA, 
AMENDING SECTION 201.07 (EQUIVALENT RESIDENTIAL 
UNITS) OF PART I (IN GENERAL) OF CHAPTER 201 (COUNTY 
WATER AND SEWER SERVICES) OF THE CODE OF INDIAN 
RIVER COUNTY, FLORIDA IN ORDER TO ALLOW SINGLE­
FAMILY RESIDENTIAL CUSTOMERS WITH MORE THAN ONE 
ERU UNDER CERTAIN CIRCUMSTANCES TO REDUCE THE 
ALLOCATION TO ONE ERU; AND PROVIDING FOR 
CODIFICATION, SEVERABILITY, REPEAL OF CONFLICTING 
PROVISIONS, AND AN EFFECTIVE DATE. 

The Public Hearing will be held in the County Commission Chambers located on 
the first floor of Building A of the County Administrative Complex, 1801 27th 
Street, Vero Beach, Florida 32960, at which time interested parties may be heard 
with respect to the proposed ordinance. 

/nhm 


